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  Summit Explores Peace and Development in Southeast Europe 
 
 
Tirana, Albania—Participants from over 50 
nations attended the Southeast Europe Peace 
Summit organized by UPF. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Ecuador Commemorates UN International Day of Peace 
 
 
Quito, Ecuador—“Climate Action for Peace” was 
addressed by panelists representing agriculture, 
religion, education, government, and other fields. 
 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Portugal in Dialogue with Hindu Community Leaders 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—A delegation from UPF 
visited the temple of the Hindu Community of 
Lisbon and met the president 
and vice president.  
 

  

  
  

  

  More Than 100 Asian Leaders Gather in Thailand for UPF 
Conference 

   
 
Bangkok, Thailand—More than 100 guests from 
six nations participated in the most recent Asian 
Leadership Conference UPF 
held in Thailand. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  International Day of Peace Observed in Melbourne, Australia 
   
 
Melbourne, Australia—A conference on “Peace 
Building and Our Environment” was held in 
Melbourne to commemorate the International Day 
of Peace 2019. 
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

NOV 27: Niger: Africa Continental Summit and National 

Family Festival 

DEC 7: Johannesburg, South Africa - The African Summit and Interfaith Family 

Blessing Festival 

DEC 9: Palau, UPF Asia Pacific will convene a First Ladies Summit 

DEC 14: Dominican Republic: Latin America and Caribbean Summit 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 


